Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 113 Wednesday, March 6, 2013

Students taking the SAT's on Saturday: Enter through the main lobby doors. Doors will open at 7:30 a.m. and close
PROMPTLY at 8:00 a.m. Please bring your admissions ticket, a valid photo ID, #2 pencils, and a calculator. If you do
not have your admissions ticket and a valid photo ID you will not be permitted to test! The name on your admissions
ticket must exactly match the name on your photo ID. It is advised not to bring a cell phone. If your cell phone makes
any noise during testing you will be dismissed and your scores will be canceled. M. Stoudt

TSA members intending to be part of the PATSA State Conference MUST have all required paperwork and payment
submitted to Mr. Nolt by end of school day, this Friday, March 8. R. Nolt

Reminder to all students: Course selection closes Saturday, March 9 at 11:59 p.m. Counselors will be in the College &
Career Center every period Friday, March 8 for students needing assistance with course selection. Students can come
down during study halls to review course selections and ask questions. Guidance

Daffodil Days are here! The Interact Club will be selling daffodils and messages during all lunches Monday, March 4th
through Friday, March 8th. Stop by the table and send your friends and teachers a personalized message and a daffodil
for only S1. All proceeds help the American Cancer Society with its fight to find a cure. Flowers will be delivered on
Thursday, March 21st. K. Kantz

Prom tickets will be sold during all lunches from March 11 - March 29. Tickets will be $50 a person. Make checks
payable to MT CLASS of 2013. Representatives from Men's Wearhouse and Barksdale Photos will be available to speak
with students about tux rentals and photos. Tables will seat 10 people, so know who you want to sit with prior to
purchasing tickets. Tickets can not be purchased if you have any debts, so make sure you stop in the office or LIBRARY
to pay off your debts prior to purchasing your tickets. You must present a receipt from the office clearing your debt to
purchase a ticket. No exceptions. If you have any further questions feel free to see a Senior Class Officer or Mr.
Landis. B. Landis

What if you had the opportunity to learn to avoid an accident on a slalom driving course? Or learn to safely recover
control of a vehicle skidding on wet pavement? If you could have this actual behind the wheel training with a
professional driver in the car guiding you through the proper steps and could practice it several times, would you want
to do it? FOR FREE!! The Manheim Township Lions Club is sponsoring this opportunity for any of our students age 16 -
19 who are licensed drivers. The course is normally $99 for a 4 hour training session - 1 hour of class and 3 hours of
behind the wheel actual training in accident avoidance, panic stopping, car control skid recovery and more. The Lions
Club has given Mrs. Mitchell 30 vouchers to take this course for FREE on April 6th or 7th at the Manheim Auto Auction.
If you are interested, just stop by the main office and ask for a voucher. You need to know that this program costs the
Lions $99 for each student voucher, so you will need to give them a check when you register to hold your seat. When
you show up for the training, though, they will give you your check back. If you do not show, they will cash your check
to cover their cost of the empty seat. For more information, you might want to go to YouTube and check out the
Manheim Safe Driving Project. Vouchers will be available until all seats are filled. Administration

Any HS students interested in becoming a Blue Streak Ambassador and working with the MT Alumni Association and
Educational Foundation must submit their applications by March 22nd. For more information or to request an
application email Kristin Sponaugle Kopp, Director of Alumni Affairs, at mtalumni@mtef.net. MTEF

Now is the time! Calling all singers, musicians, dancers, jugglers, mimes, poets, etc. Auditions for Follies will be held
today, March 6th; Friday, March Sth; Monday, March 11" and Friday, March 15™. All auditions will be held in
Convocation Hall. Follies performances are April 26" and April 27", E. Fritz

-see other side-



Tickets for Manheim Township’s District 3 Class AAAA girls basketball playoff game at Germantown High School vs
Philadelphia Central, on Friday, March 8 @ 6:00 pm will be on sale Thursday from 8:00 AM — 4:30 PM in the Athletic
Office. Please use the Arena entrance off of Oregon Road. Advance tickets are $6 for adults and $3 for students. All
tickets will be $6 at the door. D. Lebzelter

There are no sports scheduled for today.



